
 

Things are moving along… 

Week of May 8, 2017 

The crew does their best to salvage the iconic, concrete statues.  One turtle (pictured on the right)          

survived the excavation, and will continue to provide recreational enjoyment for young pool patrons. 

 

Old vessel is gone and the new form begins to take preliminary shape! 

New paneling on the exterior gets attached. It will 

not be the color depicted in this picture. It will be 

painted along with the existing trim. 

The old mini-golf and storage shed makes way 

for the new, larger, covered pavilion. 


